
1

Bhairab Prasad Gantayet 2025-02-05

                            706,795.00                                         706,795.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

2

RAJENDRA PRASAD 
SASMAL 2025-02-04

                        1,475,551.00                                     1,475,551.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

3

Sandeep Kumar Jain 2025-02-03

                            702,521.00                                         702,521.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

4

ATUL KUMAR 2025-02-02

                            713,589.00                                         713,589.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

5

N. K GUPTA 31-01-25

                        4,500,000.00                                     4,167,952.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL 332,048.00                    NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

amount 
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Annexure-9

Name of the corporate debtor: Angle Infrastructure Private Limited; Date of commencement of CIRP: 19th December, 2024 ; List of creditors as on: 09.04.2025

List of Other Creditors (Other than Financial Creditors and Operational Creditors)

Sl. No. Name of creditor Identification No.

Details of Claims receivd Details of Claim admitted
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6

Pramod Kumar 31-01-25

                            704,822.00                                         704,822.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

7

Purshottam Agarwal 30-01-25

                            736,164.00                                         736,164.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

8

Arvind Kumar 30-01-25

                            707,342.00                                         707,342.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

9

Virender Kumar Jhamb 29-01-25

                            708,438.00                                         708,438.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

10

SUMEET BHATIA 29-01-25

                            704,274.00                                         704,274.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

11

Anand Nayan Rawat 29-01-25

                            734,301.00                                         734,301.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

12

DEEPAK JAUHARI AND 
ANITA JAUHARI 29-01-25

                            704,822.00                                         704,822.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 



13

MOHAMMED TAJ 
MUKARRUM 29-01-25

                            703,945.00                                         703,945.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

14

AMIT GRAG 29-01-25

                            910,410.00                                         910,410.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

15

A K KOTWAL 2025-01-18

                        3,174,301.00                                     1,966,356.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL NO 0.000 NIL NIL 1,207,945.00                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

16 M/S OASIS INFRA 
DEVELOPERS PRIVATE 
LIMITED THROUGH ITS AR 
MR. P.K. BINDAL 2025-01-04

                         350,000,000.00                                 350,000,000.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL Yes 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

17

Capital Builders, 
Proprietor Ashok 
Manchanda 2025-01-02

                      2,140,495,244.00                                 430,000,000.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL Yes 0.000 NIL NIL 1,710,495,244.00          NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

18
Varun Kumar 
SinghPriyanka Gupta

13.02.2025

                                 705,677.00                                         705,677.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL Yes 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

19
MOAMBER  
HUSAINFAIZ ABBAS

11.02.2025

                             1,411,178.00                                     1,411,178.00 Other Creditors NIL NIL Yes 0.000 NIL NIL -                                 NIL

Provosopnaly accepted 
based on supporting 

documents shared by the 
claimant 

               2,510,499,374.00                         798,464,137.00 0.000 1,712,035,237.00          


